
 

 

 

 
 

Faculty Alliance 
 

Resolution 2020-07 
 

Concern Regarding the KTUU Article and NWCCU Letter 

 
 

WHEREAS, The University of Alaska (UA) Faculty Alliance is alarmed at the recent 

memo from President Johnsen that KTUU released on Sept. 24, 2019, which indicates 

that the three UA chancellors have not had the opportunity to fully participate in shared 

governance processes in possible restructure; and 

 

WHEREAS, Faculty Alliance has 

http://www.nwccu.org/accreditation/standards-policies/standards/
http://www.nwccu.org/accreditation/standards-policies/standards/
https://www.aspa-usa.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/02/Official-USDE-Regulations-34cfr602.pdf
https://www.aspa-usa.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/02/Official-USDE-Regulations-34cfr602.pdf
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